April 26, 2018

Susan J. Trites

HCDSB Trustee, Wards 4&5

Burlington, ON

Good Afternoon,

I would like to express my support for reducing the speed limit(s) along New Street to 50km.

Understanding that there are a number of roadwork projects to continue along New Street, in the present and future, immediately reducing the speed limit(s) to 50km is an imperative.

My particular concern is with the many schools along New Street. Safety for students, parents and, in fact, everyone is my primary focus.

I will continue to enjoy and benefit from the New Street roadwork projects.

Regards,

Susan J. Trites

Susan J. Frites

9/637-7377